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  Easter Island Jennifer Vanderbes,2004-06-01 In
this extraordinary fiction debut—rich with love
and betrayal, history and intellectual passion—two
remarkable narratives converge on Easter Island,
one of the most remote places in the world. It is
1913. Elsa Pendleton travels from England to
Easter Island with her husband, an anthropologist
sent by the Royal Geographical Society to study
the colossal moai statues, and her younger sister.
What begins as familial duty for Elsa becomes a
grand adventure; on Easter Island she discovers
her true calling. But, out of contact with the
outside world, she is unaware that World War I has
been declared and that a German naval squadron,
fleeing the British across the South Pacific, is
heading toward the island she now considers home.
Sixty years later, Dr. Greer Farraday, an American
botanist, travels to Easter Island to research the
island’s ancient pollen, but more important, to
put back the pieces of her life after the death of
her husband. A series of brilliant revelations
brings to life the parallel quests of these two
intrepid young women as they delve into the
centuries-old mysteries of Easter Island. Slowly
unearthing the island’s haunting past, they are
forced to confront turbulent discoveries about
themselves and the people they love, changing
their lives forever. Easter Island is a tour de
force of storytelling that will establish Jennifer
Vanderbes as one of the most gifted writers of her
generation.
  Where Is Easter Island? Megan Stine,Who
HQ,2017-09-12 Unearth the secrets of the
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mysterious giant stone statues on this tiny remote
Pacific island. Easter Island, in the middle of
the Pacific Ocean thousands of miles from
anywhere, has intrigued visitors since Europeans
first arrived in the 1700s. How did people first
come to live there? How did they build the
enormous statues and why? How were they placed
around the island without carts or even wheels?
Scientists have learned many of the answers,
although some things still remain a mystery. Megan
Stine reveals it all in a gripping narrative. This
book, part of the New York Times best-selling
series, is enhanced by eighty illustrations.
  Rapa Nui – Easter Island Ian Conrich,Hermann
Mückler,2016-05-06 Easter Island (or Rapa Nui) has
long captivated travellers and explorers since it
was first encountered by European voyagers in
1722. The island’s colossal stone carvings (moai)
have been the primary attraction, yet these have
overshadowed the broader culture of the Rapanui
people. This significant edited collection brings
together thirteen specialists from eight countries
in a series of studies that address the pre-
history, history, contemporary society and popular
culture of Easter Island. Consideration is given
to both the Rapanui and western cultures with
topics covered including archaeology,
anthropology, linguistics, tourism, literature,
comic books and music. This is a multidisciplinary
book with subjects ranging from fact to fiction
and from Thor Heyerdahl and Katherine Routledge to
Indiana Jones and Lara Croft.
  Easter Island JoAnne Van Tilburg,1994
  Easter Island John Dos Passos,2011-03-23 Despite
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sickness in the final years of his life, Dos
Passos presses on for adventure. He and his wife
journey to Easter Island, where they explore the
history behind the famous statues—called maois.
“When I was a small boy,” Dos Passos says, “some
kind person took me to the British Museum. There I
saw a statue, a huge, rough, dark-gray statue with
[a] long, sad, dark-gray face. The statue stared
back out of deep, sunken eyes. What was it trying
to say? To this day I can remember the feeling it
gave me of savage, brooding melancholy.”
  20 Fun Facts About Easter Island Heather Moore
Niver,1900-01-01 On an island in the Pacific Ocean
more than 1,000 miles from the nearest habitable
location, ancient people constructed hundreds of
enormous stone heads. No one is sure exactly how
they moved the giant statues into place. In fact,
no one really knows how people got there in the
first place! Readers are sure to enjoy learning
about the mystery surrounding Easter Island.
Colorful images of the moai, flora, fauna, and
more help transport readers to this amazing world
wonder.
  Island at the End of the World Steven Roger
Fischer,2006-06-01 On a long stretch of green
coast in the South Pacific, hundreds of enormous,
impassive stone heads stand guard against the
ravages of time, war, and disease that have
attempted over the centuries to conquer Easter
Island. Steven Roger Fischer offers the first
English-language history of Easter Island in
Island at the End of the World, a fascinating
chronicle of adversity, triumph, and the enduring
monumentality of the island's stone guards. A
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small canoe with Polynesians brought the first
humans to Easter Island in 700 CE, and when boat
travel in the South Pacific drastically decreased
around 1500, the Easter Islanders were forced to
adapt in order to survive their isolation.
Adaptation, Fischer asserts, was a continuous
thread in the life of Easter Island: the first
European visitors, who viewed the awe-inspiring
monolithic busts in 1722, set off hundreds of
years of violent warfare, trade, and disease—from
the smallpox, wars, and Great Death that decimated
the island to the late nineteenth-century Catholic
missionaries who tried to save it to a despotic
Frenchman who declared sole claim of the island
and was soon killed by the remaining 111
islanders. The rituals, leaders, and religions of
the Easter Islanders evolved with all of these
events, and Fischer is just as attentive to the
island's cultural developments as he is to its
foreign invasions. Bringing his history into the
modern era, Fischer examines the colonization and
annexation of Easter Island by Chile, including
the Rapanui people's push for civil rights in 1964
and 1965, by which they gained full citizenship
and freedom of movement on the island. As travel
to and interest in the island rapidly expand,
Island at the End of the World is an essential
history of this mysterious site.
  The mystery of Easter island Katherine
Routledge,2023-07-10 The mystery of Easter island
by Katherine Routledge. Published by Good Press.
Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From well-known classics
& literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or
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yet undiscovered gems−of world literature, we
issue the books that need to be read. Each Good
Press edition has been meticulously edited and
formatted to boost readability for all e-readers
and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that
are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a
high-quality digital format.
  The Mystery of Easter Island Katherine
Routledge,1998 Heavily illustrated with a wealth
of old photos, this book is a treasury of
information on the most mysterious of islands,
Easter Island (Rapa Nui).
  The Statues that Walked Terry Hunt,Carl
Lipo,2011-06-21 The monumental statues of Easter
Island, both so magisterial and so forlorn, gazing
out in their imposing rows over the island’s
barren landscape, have been the source of great
mystery ever since the island was first discovered
by Europeans on Easter Sunday 1722. How could the
ancient people who inhabited this tiny speck of
land, the most remote in the vast expanse of the
Pacific islands, have built such monumental works?
No such astonishing numbers of massive statues are
found anywhere else in the Pacific. How could the
islanders possibly have moved so many multi-ton
monoliths from the quarry inland, where they were
carved, to their posts along the coastline? And
most intriguing and vexing of all, if the island
once boasted a culture developed and sophisticated
enough to have produced such marvelous edifices,
what happened to that culture? Why was the island
the Europeans encountered a sparsely populated
wasteland? The prevailing accounts of the island’s
history tell a story of self-inflicted
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devastation: a glaring case of eco-suicide. The
island was dominated by a powerful chiefdom that
promulgated a cult of statue making, exercising a
ruthless hold on the island’s people and
rapaciously destroying the environment, cutting
down a lush palm forest that once blanketed the
island in order to construct contraptions for
moving more and more statues, which grew larger
and larger. As the population swelled in order to
sustain the statue cult, growing well beyond the
island’s agricultural capacity, a vicious cycle of
warfare broke out between opposing groups, and the
culture ultimately suffered a dramatic collapse.
When Terry Hunt and Carl Lipo began carrying out
archaeological studies on the island in 2001, they
fully expected to find evidence supporting these
accounts. Instead, revelation after revelation
uncovered a very different truth. In this lively
and fascinating account of Hunt and Lipo’s
definitive solution to the mystery of what really
happened on the island, they introduce the
striking series of archaeological discoveries they
made, and the path-breaking findings of others,
which led them to compelling new answers to the
most perplexing questions about the history of the
island. Far from irresponsible environmental
destroyers, they show, the Easter Islanders were
remarkably inventive environmental stewards,
devising ingenious methods to enhance the island’s
agricultural capacity. They did not devastate the
palm forest, and the culture did not descend into
brutal violence. Perhaps most surprising of all,
the making and moving of their enormous statutes
did not require a bloated population or tax their
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precious resources; their statue building was
actually integral to their ability to achieve a
delicate balance of sustainability. The Easter
Islanders, it turns out, offer us an impressive
record of masterful environmental management rich
with lessons for confronting the daunting
environmental challenges of our own time.
Shattering the conventional wisdom, Hunt and
Lipo’s ironclad case for a radically different
understanding of the story of this most mysterious
place is scientific discovery at its very best.
  Easter Island Caroline Arnold,2004-10 Describes
the formation, geography, ecology, and inhabitants
of the isolated Easter Island in the Pacific
Ocean.
  The Enigmas of Easter Island John Flenley,Paul
Bahn,2003-05-29 Easter Island, an isolated speck
in the Pacific Ocean, produced one of the most
fascinating and yet least understood of ancient
cultures. Who were the inhabitants of this
unimaginably remote volcanic island? Where did
they come from? What, and equally intriguing, how
did they erect the giant stone statues found all
over the island? And what became of their
civilization? - ;Easter Island, an unimaginably
remote volcanic island in the Pacific Ocean,
produced one of the most fascinating and yet least
understood prehistoric cultures. Who were its
inhabitants, and where did they come from? Why,
and equally intriguingly, how did they erect the
giant stone statues found all over the island?
Paul Bahn and John Flenley tackle these and a host
of other questions, introducing us, along the way,
to the bizarre birdman cult found in the island's
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art, and the only recently deciphered Rongorongo
script engraved on wooden panels. The Enigmas of
Easter Island combines a wealth of new
archaeological evidence, intriguing folk memories
and the records of Captain Cook and other early
explorers, to reveal how the island's decline may
stem from ecological catastrophe. The result is a
fascinating portrait of a civilization which still
retains many of its mysteries. This book,
originally published in 1992, was hailed as the
best account of Easter Island ever written. Now it
has been brought substantially up to date with a
wealth of new material. -
  Inventing 'Easter Island' Beverley
Haun,2008-04-05 Easter Island, or Rapa Nui as it
is known to its inhabitants, is located in the
Pacific Ocean, 3600 kilometres west of South
America. Annexed by Chile in 1888, the island has
been a source of fascination for the world beyond
the island since the first visit by Europeans in
1722 due to its intriguing statues and complex
history. Inventing 'Easter Island' examines
narrative strategies and visual conventions in the
discursive construction of 'Easter Island' as
distinct from the native conception of 'Rapa Nui.'
It looks at the geographic imaginary that pervaded
the eighteenth century, a period of overwhelming
imperial expansion. Beverley Haun begins with a
discussion of forces that shaped the European
version of island culture and goes on to consider
the representation of that culture in the form of
explorer texts and illustrations, as well as more
recent texts and images in comic books and kitsch
from off the island. Throughout, 'Easter Island'
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is used as a case study of the impact of
imperialism on the view of a culture from outside.
The study hinges on three key points - an inquiry
into the formation of 'Easter Island' as a
subject; an examination of how the constructed
space and culture have been shaped, reshaped, and
represented in discursive spaces; and a discussion
of cultural memory and how the constraints of
foreign texts and images have shaped thought and
action about 'Easter Island.' Richly illustrated
and unique in its findings, Inventing 'Easter
Island' will appeal to cultural theorists,
anthropologists, educators, and anyone interested
in the history of the South Pacific.
  Easter Island ,2000 Giant stones tell of a rich
and tragic past.
  Easter Island Bob Putigny,1976
  Rediscovering Easter Island Kathy
Pelta,2001-01-01 Discusses the many visits made by
explorers, missionaries, businessmen, scientists,
and others to Easter Island since the late 1600s
and what they revealed about life on this remote
Pacific island.
  A Companion to Easter Island James Grant
Peterkin,2010
  The Resilience of Easter Island Sebastiaan
Roeling,2015-08-02 Easter Island is known for the
megalithic statues called moai. It is assumed that
deforestation of the island by the Rapa Nui led to
a cultural collapse. A brief period of prosperity
was followed by a long period of chaos due to the
misuse of natural resources to transport the
spectacular moai. When Roggeveen visited the
island, the Rapa Nui would have been hungry
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thieves, prostitutes and cannibals. Easter Island
became an example to environmentalists as a
warning for the entire planet. Roeling shows that
the current image of Easter Island is completely
false. He demonstrates that the use of firewood is
the true reason of deforestation. However, while
describing all aspects of Rapa Nui culture,
religion and history, he also shows that
deforestation did not led to famine, war and
cannibalism. The loving and caring Rapa Nui
developed innovative changes in agriculture and a
new birdmancult to restore the order on the
island. Their resilience is an example for the
entire world rather than a warning.
  Mysteries of Easter Island Laura Hamilton
Waxman,2017-08-01 On Easter in 1722, a fleet of
Dutch ships exploring the southeastern Pacific
Ocean came across a small island that at first
seemed uninhabited. Instead, the sailors found a
community of people—and hundreds of giant stone
statues. Easter Island and its statues have long
been a source of mystery for explorers,
historians, and tourists. How did people come to
live in such a remote place? How had the islanders
carved such enormous statues without metal tools?
And how had they moved them? Read all about the
myths and theories surrounding Easter Island, as
well as the science researchers are using to learn
more.
  Shore Fishes of Easter Island John E.
Randall,Alfredo Cea,2011-08-31 Easter Island
(Rapanui) is the most remote inhabited island in
the Pacific Ocean and the easternmost in Oceania.
Much has been written on the origin of its first
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inhabitants and the enormous stone statues they
carved and erected, but little exists on the
island’s biota. Knowing that very few species of
fishes had been reported for Easter Island, John
Randall went there in 1969, with the support of
the National Geographic Society, to study the fish
fauna. He was joined during revisits in 1988 and
1989 by the island’s medical doctor, Alfredo Cea.
They published the Rapanui names of fishes in
1984. The total number of Easter Island shore
fishes to a depth of 200 meters is only 139
species. However, an astounding 21.7 percent are
known only from the island, second only to the
Hawaiian Islands in the percentage of endemic
fishes. Forty-four new species of fishes have been
described, of which 25 are in scientific papers by
Randall or by Randall and coauthors. Shore Fishes
of Easter Island puts all of these fishes in one
beautifully illustrated book with introductory
chapters (Historical Review, Zoogeography, Marine
Conservation, Materials and Methods).

Reviewing Easter Island: Unlocking the
Spellbinding Force of Linguistics

In a fast-paced world fueled by information and
interconnectivity, the spellbinding force of
linguistics has acquired newfound prominence. Its
capacity to evoke emotions, stimulate
contemplation, and stimulate metamorphosis is
truly astonishing. Within the pages of "Easter
Island," an enthralling opus penned by a very
acclaimed wordsmith, readers embark on an
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immersive expedition to unravel the intricate
significance of language and its indelible imprint
on our lives. Throughout this assessment, we shall
delve to the book is central motifs, appraise its
distinctive narrative style, and gauge its
overarching influence on the minds of its readers.
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